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Elizabeth Ann Muhich

73241 12th Ave
South Haven, MI 
 
Th who it may concern,
 
As a property owner within 10 miles of the nuclear power plant in Van Buren county of Michigan I
am urging you to hold HOLTEC responsible keeping the power  plant safe.
 
I think they should conduct supplemental environmental impact statements, hold public hearings
and need to obtain security bonds of $500 million to safely complete the project.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Elizabeth Ann Muhich
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